Resolutions of the Ph.D. Committee meeting held on 24.02.2016.

1. Minutes of the proceedings of the meeting held on 24.11.2015 were confirmed.
The Committee resolved to allow Mr. Sugata Roy to withdraw his Ph.D. registration.

3. The Committee resolved to hold a meeting in the month of July to decide on Mr. Rajesh Rajak’s
re-admission to the Ph.D. programme.

4. The Committee resolved to hold a meeting in the month of July to decide on Mr. Gautam
Mukhopadhyay and Ms. Madhumita Setua’s course work along with M.Phil 1% semester
students of 2016-17.

5. The Committee agreed in principle to introduce integrated M.Phil-Ph.D. course work. However
there are certain issues involved. The Ph.D. Committee requests the Secretary Ph.D. Committee
to discuss these issues with the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor at the earliest.




